
 
 

TO: Analysts and Investors 
 

FROM: Range Investor Relations Team 
 

DATE: December 14, 2018 
 

RE: Range Provides Update on Houston Outage 
 

 

 

Yesterday at approximately 6:00 pm ET, MarkWest, the operator of the processing plant near 

Houston, Pennsylvania, experienced an incident which we understand involved two temporary 

tanks that were on-site for maintenance, resulting in a fire.  The fire was extinguished by local first 

responders and, although the processing plant complex was not affected by the incident, it was 

shut down at the time of the fire as a precaution.  Due to the interruption of fractionation at the 

Houston plant complex, Range has temporarily lost access to processing capacity at both the 

MarkWest Houston and Harmon Creek plants 

 

We will provide further updates as operations at the two facilities are restored by MarkWest. 

 

 

Laith Sando, Vice President - Investor Relations 
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